
Dear Norli,

Written by Administrator
Tuesday, 19 April 2011 22:42 - 

Good Morning. Yesterday 27/03/2011, I went to exchange new LG GD580 Lollipop handphone
from City Mobile Communication.

Thank you Norli Bt Baharin (Pusat Khidmat Aduan Pengguna Nasional). Thanks for your help
NCCC. I appreciate your assistance for this warranty claim. Thank you very much.
Regards,
Peggy
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